
   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

    JIM GIBBONS STATE OF NEVADA TODD C. RICH 
Governor Director 

DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL 
209 East Musser Street, Room 101 
Carson City, Nevada 89701-4204 

 (775) 684-0150 
http://dop.nv.gov 

MEMO PERD #38/07 
August 29, 2007 

TO:  Department Directors 

FROM: Todd Rich, Director 
   Department of Personnel 

 DATE: August 29, 2007 

SUBJECT: DISTRIBUTION OF THE GOVERNOR’S POLICY AGAINST 
SEXUAL HARASSMENT & DISCRIMINATION REMINDER MEMO 

At Governor’s Gibbons request, I am sending a follow up memo to all State employees 
regarding the Governor’s Policy Against Sexual Harassment & Discrimination.  The Governor, 
as I do, takes this topic very seriously and requests your assistance in getting this follow up 
information distributed this week to all employees within your department. 

Please find the memo and an information sheet you will need to distribute attached to this 
e-mail.  Should you have any questions regarding this important distribution of information, 
please do not hesitate contacting me at (775) 684-0101. 

TR:sb/vk 

cc: Agency Personnel Liaisons 
Agency Personnel Representatives 

http:http://dop.nv.gov

